CORRESPONDENCE
9/15/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 07424-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 1:26 PM

To: ‘bobgardner@aol.com'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Good afternoon, Bob Gardner

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: bobgardner@everyactioncustom.com <bobgardner@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 4:56 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

Two steps. First step is flat rate pricing. If you can generate a kw for 4 cents, sell it right from the generator for 5 cents.
That's a 25% profit. Second step is have a cost per kw increase proportional to load, up to twice the cost at 95% load,
and about 5 steps from nighttime base load. This would stimulate a load management industry. The solar sell back
should track the current cost per kw based on load. So the guys that have extra kw solar capacity aren't getting
shortchanged. They are generating during the peak. Pay them. You are saving the expense of running the peakers.

Sincerely,
Bob Gardner
513 Mary Jess Rd Orlando, FL 32839-2929





